
This month’s State Task Force Meeting on Animal Welfare will be held at 
the New Britain Police Department on 10 Chestnut Street in New Britain, 
Connecticut due to the fact that both the State House of Representatives 
and the State Senate are in session at the LOB in Hartford. The meeting 
has been moved to 10 Chestnut Street in New Britain and will be a 
workshop session to prepare for the June 3rd meeting to be held in 
Hartford.  


